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Dear Staff, Students, Parents and Community Members,
As we close out on another amazing school year in the Ashwaubenon School District, I want to 
extend my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your unwavering dedication and support. Our staff’s 
commitment to fostering a nurturing and engaging educational environment has been truly inspiring. 
Your passion and hard work have not only enriched our students’ learning experiences, but created 
a strong foundation for their future success. To our students, especially our graduating class of 2024, 
your resilience, enthusiasm, and eagerness to learn have been the driving force behind our collective 
achievements. You have demonstrated exceptional growth and adaptability, and we are extremely 
proud of each and every one of you.
I also want to express my deepest appreciation to our parents/guardians and community members, 
whose involvement and support have been incredible. Your partnership continues to play a crucial 

role in creating a thriving school community/village here in Ashwaubenon. From volunteering your time to providing resources 
and encouragement, your contributions have made a significant difference. Together, we have celebrated many successes, 
navigated through minor bumps, and built a stronger, more connected educational family. We are always STRONGER 
TOGETHER!  
As we look forward to the 2024-2025 school year, I am filled with optimism and excitement for the continued growth and 
achievements that lie ahead. Thank you for making this past school year truly wonderful.

With sincere gratitude,
Kurt Weyers

Ashwaubenon High School would like to wish all of our students a safe, happy, and active summer. We congratulate 
all of our graduating seniors! This class started high school with the unique situation of COVID restrictions but hit 
the ground running with academics, co-curriculars, arts and career planning. They walked across the stage on June 
9th, ready for the world of work, ready for post-secondary education or training, and ready to participate in our 
community! We are proud of them, and we wish them all the best! Go Jags!



Parent/Guardian Action Required  by July 12th for ALL Stu-
dents planning to Attend ASD for the 2024-2025 School Year

Parents/Guardians of students who plan to 
attend school in the Ashwaubenon School District 
for the 2024-2025 school year must complete 
Annual Registration Forms in PowerSchool by July 
12th. Teacher assignments and student schedules 
for the upcoming school year will not be released 
without the completion of these Registration 
Forms . You can access the Registration Forms 
by logging into the PowerSchool Parent Portal 
at ashwaubenon.powerschool.com/public and 
navigating to the ‘Forms’ tab. Please note that 
the release dates for teacher assignments and 
student schedule information are determined by 
the individual schools. 

O u r  S t u d e n t s   O u r  S c h o o l s   O u r  C o m m u n i t y  O u r  F u t u r e 

Cormier Kindergarten 
students participated in the 
Kindergarten Parade! The 
Cormier staff is so PROUD of 
these students on how much 
they accomplished this year! 
They are definitely ready to 
move on to 1st grade! We 
will MISS them so much next 
year!

Valley View students recently 
took part in our Raise Craze 
Fundraiser, collecting donations 
from family and friends while 
performing Acts of Kindness 
throughout the community. 
Every student participated by 
chalking positive messages 
on the sidewalks around the 
school. Together, we raised 
over $5,500 and completed 
3,455 Acts of Kindness! A big 
congratulations to all Valley 
View students for making our 
school and community a kinder 
place!

Pioneer 5th grade students 
participated in a 5th grade 
Farewell on May 30. This 
was a memorable night 
celebrating our 5th grade 
students’ journey at 
Pioneer Elementary.

We are proud of our 
Pioneer students and 
their amazing academic 
and social emotional 
growth through the years! 
Congratulations!

On Thursday, May 30, 
Ashwaubenon High School 
seniors dressed up in their caps 
and gowns for the traditional 
walk-through of schools in the 
district.  They started at Pioneer, 
and then made their way through 
Cormier, Valley View and finally 
Parkview Middle School.  Students 
walked through hallways at each 
school, greeting and celebrating 
with students in those schools.  
It was a great celebration of 
academic success for seniors 
and served as a fun example for 
the goals and plans of younger 
students.

Cormier School Annual Registration Forms NOW Open

Ashwaubenon High SchoolValley View Elementary School

Pioneer Elementary School

Parkview Middle School

On Friday, May 10th, Parkview 
Middle School students and 
staff participated in the second 
annual Jag Jog, a one-mile fun 
run. Parkview students began 
fundraising in early April to 
promote the Parent Faculty 
Club-sponsored Jag Jog. The 
$24,955 that was raised will 
be used to promote wellness 
at Parkview Middle School. 
On behalf of Parkview's entire 
student body and staff, Kris 
Hucek & Michael Heim would 
like to extend their sincere 
gratitude to the Ashwaubenon 
Learning Community and 
Bonnie Vangalis for their 
donations, sponsorships and 
time volunteered to help make 
our second Jag Jog a huge 
success!
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We want to thank everyone who took the 
time to complete our Community Referendum 
Survey.  The results of the survey were shared 
with the School Board, and on June 12th the 
Board approved moving forward with the 
proposed Operational Referendum question 
in the November election.  More informa-
tion, including Informational Sessions, will be 
coming in the Fall.  You can visit our website 
at https://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/com-
munity/2024-referendum.cfm for more infor-
mation.

We would like to welcome our 
new School Board member, Brian 
Anderson. Brian joined the school 
board in April of 2024.  He resides 
in the Pioneer Elementary area 
with his wife, Janet, and daughter, 
Olivia.

Board Approves Moving Forward With Referendum

Meet Your New School Board Member


